
Boyle, Patrick

From: Martin, Robert
Sent: Sunday, September 04, 2011 10:16 AM
To: Khanna, Meena; Wilson, George; Hiland, Patrick; Giitter, Joseph; McCoy, Gerald
Cc: Kulesa, Gloria; Boyle, Patrick; Manoly, Kamal; Farzam, Farhad; Karas, Rebecca; Li, Yong
Subject: Meeting w Dominion/North Anna

On Friday, Sept 2, Dominion/Gary Miller left a message on my phone that they would like to set up a meeting
with us to discuss what they are doing in response to the seismic event. That's all I have at this time. This is
just to let you know that, as of Tuesday morning, we will be communicating on that.

If they want to meet with us soon, should we enforce the 10 day publication-of-meeting-notice-before-meeting
criterion?
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